
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/12/2016 1:38:14 PM
Subject: Fwd: Bridge Replacement in Richland County

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Corley, Kimberly L." <CorleyKL@scdot.org>

Date:  April 28, 2016 at 4:02:04 PM EDT

Cc: "Poore, Pete" <PooreJP@scdot.org>, "Kudelka, Robert P" <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>, 
"Shealy, Stanley E" <ShealySE@scdot.org>

Subject: Bridge Replacement in Richland County

Bridge Replacement in Richland County
 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) plans to replace the bridge on Fulmer Road 
(S-40-1352) in Richland County due to structural deficiencies.

The bridge is scheduled to be closed on Monday, May 2, 2016. Barring any unforeseen delays, the bridge 
is estimated to reopen to traffic by July 15, 2016.

Traffic will be detoured along Wilson Boulevard (US 21) and Turkey Farm Road (S-40-1694). The net 
detour length is 1.1 miles.

For more information, the public may contact the District One Office at (803) 737-6660.​ 

 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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